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About Us 
Medikode leverages artificial intelligence 
to transform medical coding, enhancing 
efficiency, accuracy, and compliance. Our 
solutions help coders, hospitals, ISVs, and 
payers optimize workflows and maximize 
reimbursements. 

 

Our Mission 
Our mission is to revolutionize medical 
coding through artificial intelligence, 
ensuring efficiency, accuracy, and 
compliance in the healthcare industry.   

We aim to empower healthcare providers 
with AI-driven solutions that improve 
revenue cycles, reduce administrative 
burden, and enhance operational 
efficiency. 

 

Interested? 

 

Products  

Medikode Assistant 

AI-powered assistant that generates 
preliminary medical codes, enhancing 
productivity and accuracy. Coders can 
actively interact with the assistant to 
refine and validate codes for compliance. 

Medikode Validator  

AI-powered validator ensures coding 
accuracy by identifying overlooked codes, 
validating codes against documentation, 
and recommending alternatives for 
optimized reimbursement.   

Medikode Auditor 

AI-powered auditor reviews submitted 
claims for accuracy, compliance, and 
completeness, identifying errors and 
missing information to reduce denials.  

Medikode Assessor 

AI-powered assessor that can help the 
pre-sales team to analyze the prospective 
clients’ claim history and identify missed 
revenue opportunities.   

Medikode Parser 

Automated solution that converts 
Explanation of Benefits (EOB) documents 
into standardized Electronic Remittance 
Advices (ERA). 
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